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Date : 27th November 2020 

 

South Asia Surcharge (SAS) 

 

Dear Clients 

Due to the escalating costs to move cargoes to South Asia, MCSL will implement 

South Asia Surcharge (SAS) for cargo moving from Papua New Guinea, Solomon 

Islands and Vanuatu to South Asia with effective from 27th November 2020 until 

further notice. 

The quantum of SAS will be USD350 per 20’GP and USD700 per 40’HC for 

shipment into India, Sri Lanka, Pakistan and Bangladesh. 

Thank you for your understanding and continuous supports. For further clarification on 

this announcement, please feel free to contact your local representatives.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Trade Management  

 


